Grenades at Goodwill?
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This morning, at about 10 am, Gallup Police Department officers were called to the Goodwiill
Store located at 1820 E. Highway 66 in reference to a container with what appears to be
grenades found near the business, Capt. Marinda Spencer said. Officers immediately
evacuated the business and surrounding stores. No one was injured in this incident.

This is a developing story.




